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Welcome Back – Meet the Teacher 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome back for our Autumn term.  It has been so lovely to have all the children back this week – 

they all looked so smart and have been enthusiastic and ready to learn despite the damp start. 

 

Staffing updates 

Unfortunately, Miss Swan will not be able to join us at the start of this term and will be leaving us at 

the end of term.  We have begun a recruitment process to secure a permanent replacement teacher.  

In the meantime, we are delighted to welcome back Mrs Sheri Lowden who will be teaching full time 

in year 1. 

 

Congratulations to Miss Whelan who married in the summer and is now Mrs Roberts. 

 

We also welcome Mrs Heather Bishop, Miss Marie Whitley and Miss Sarah Basford to our nursery 

class. 

 

Meet the teacher Meetings 

We look forward to welcoming you to our annual Meet the teacher meetings.  These will be held in 

the classrooms straight after school, throughout next week: 

 

Yr 2 Monday 10
th

 

Yr 1/4 Tuesday 11
th

 

Yr 3/5 Wednesday 12
th

 

Yr 6 Thursday 13
th

 

(Reception Class has met the teacher during transition) 

 

If you are unable to attend one of the meetings, please do pop in and see the teacher for the class 

information that will be given out. 

 

School Belongings 

Please ensure all of your child’s belongings are named so we can promptly return them if they are 

misplaced.  Children will need coats and PE kits in every day please.  Children will continue to access 

the outside as often as possible so an old pair of wellies or shoes in school would also be useful. 

 

Please do pop in to see me if you have any concerns of queries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 Louise Hussey 
 

Executive Head 

 

 

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Louise Hussey        Telephone: 01566 772198 
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